
 
 

We are delighted to announce that UshaRama Institute successfully hosted a grand celebration 
on October 5th, 2024, showcasing the remarkable initiatives undertaken by our college's NSS 
Service Scheme. The event took place on campus and highlighted the importance of 
sustainability and innovation. 
 
A total of 300 students from the NSS volunteers took part in the "Best out of Waste" project, 

where they crafted innovative moulds from recycled materials. Their work was displayed in the 

corridors, aiming to raise awareness among fellow students about the significance of recycling 

and its potential for productive use. The creativity and effort behind the exhibits were truly 

inspiring. 

To encourage further innovation, prizes were awarded to the top three presentations, with the 

winners being celebrated for their outstanding work. Our esteemed Chairman delivered an 

insightful and motivating speech, urging all students to take a keen interest in conserving natural 

resources and finding innovative ways to use them. He also commended the prize winners and 

encouraged others to adopt a more creative approach to problem-solving. 

All participants received certificates of participation, which served as a source of motivation, 

reinforcing their commitment to environmental sustainability and innovation. 

       

      


